
 

 

What a busy and successful first half term we have had! There is so much to celebrate including sporting successes, visits out and 

about to support our learning and settling into new classes and routines.  There is a real buzz of purpose and  excitement to learn in 

the school.  

On a personal note, I would like to thankyou all for such a wonderful welcome to Flushing School. It is a truly special place and the 

children,  staff, parents and governors have been extremely welcoming. Both Mrs Thomas and I are very grateful for your 

kindness. I hope that you all make some time over the next week to enjoy some family time and make time to relax amongst  

all the Halloween and Bonfire Night excitement. Best Wishes , Mrs Power 

Thank you to all those parents who donated 

food items for our Harvest,.  As well as food for the  Food-

bank the children in Starfish delivered Harvest boxes to the 

elderly in the village.  The children decorated the boxes as 

well as making them cards. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 25th October 2024 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

5TH November—Reading café 

11th and 12th Parents Evenings (please make sure you 

have booked .) 

15th November—Children in Need—Wear Spots 

22nd November—Wear Pink for Anti Bullying week 

Week beginning 25th November—Scholastic Book 

Fayre 

6th December—Flushing Lights Switch on 

4th December—Carols at Pavillion 

5th December—Seals Christmas Workshop 

9th December—Keys stage 2 swimming gala 

11th December—Year 2 Advent Workshop  

12th December—Nativity Performance 2p.m. 

18th December—Christmas Lunch 

19th December—Christingle KS2 - 2p.m. 

20th December—whole school cinema trip and 

last day of Autumn Term 

DIARY DATES HARVEST 



On Tuesday Dolphin class visited Helston museum to take part 

in a workshop. They had a lovely time taking part in a 

'Victorian lesson' with a very strict teacher and handling real Victorian artifacts. In the afternoon they 

took part in Victorian style activities such charades, jigsaws, traditional boardgames and sewing a sampler. The children 

were wonderfully well behaved and great ambassadors for Flushing School. 

 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

VICTORIAN DAY 

 
 

 

Please come to our Reading Café On 

             Tuesday November 5th! 

 

2.45-3.15pm Enjoy sharing books with your child 
in their classroom. 

 

3.15pm Come and support the school and have a 
cup of tea and cake in the Village Club. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

 We would be very grateful for any donations of cake/
biscuits from Monday November 4th. 

   



“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 


